Veaxaewmbie konnern!

OT nmeHn Coto3a YyYaCTHNKOB MENNETHOTO PbiHKa NMO3BOJIb-
Te NONPUBETCTBOBaTb BCEX YYACTHUKOB 19-1 MexpayHa-
ponHon BbicTaBKM «JlecapeBmalu-2022».

MennetHas oTpac/ib CTONKHynach ¢ GecnpeleneHTHbIMU
TPYAHOCTAMM 3a NOC/AeAHWe MNOJSIroAa U HaxoAWUTCA Ha
HOBOM NyTW pa3BuTUA. Bcem n3secTHo, uto 95 % Apesec-
HbIX rpaHyn n3 Poccum wno Ha 3kcnopT B EBponenckuin
coto3. OfHako ¢ nona 2022 roaa BBUAY CaHKUMI Nennetbl
B EBpony BBO31Tb 3anpelyeHo. B HacToAwmii MOMeHT ngyT
nepecTporka NOrmcTUYECKmNX Lienoyek, NONCK HOBbIX Nap-
THEPOB Ha 3apybeXHbIX PbIHKaX, akTUBHO 06CYyXJaeTcs
BO3MOXHOCTb MCMONIb30BaHUA GMOTONAMBA Ha BHYTPEH-
HeM pbliHKe.

Mbi Buanm, 4to pesnpeHTbl Coto3a yqyacTHUKOB nenneT-
HOro pbiHKa Hauyanu paboty ¢ Typuueii, lOxHon Kopeen,
NPUCMaTPUBaIOTCA K APYTM CTPaHam 1 13y4atoT yCnoBnua
nocTaBKMU.

HecmoTpa Ha BO3HUKLUME CIOXKHOCTW, Mbl YBEPEHbI, YTO
nennetHaa OTpac/b CMPaBUTCA C HOBbIMK Bbl30BaMu
1 afanTUpyeTCsa K HOBbIM YCNOBMAM BefieHNA busHeca.
Bbnaropapa opraHuzatopam yxe 19-ii MexayHapoaHomn
BbICTaBKM «JlecapeBmall-2022» mMbl MMeeM BO3MOXKHOCTb
BCTPETUTLCA Ha OAHOW NioLaAKe 1 06CyAnTb CIIOXKMBLLY-
10CA CUTyauuto. YBEpeH, YTO COBMECTHbIMU YCUIMAMMN Mbl
nobbeMcsa 3GPeKTUBHBIX PeLleHn 1 NOAAEPXKUM OTpacib
B 3TO HenpocToe Bpems!

Kenato Bcem yyacTHUKaM 3PeKTMBHON paboTbl, HOBbIX
NPOEKTOB 1 MAEW ANA peann3aumm cambiX aMOULIMO3HbIX
naaHoB.

Coyupenutens Coto3a
YUYaCTHUKOB MeSIETHOrO PbiHKa
AnekcaHpap MaxoHbKoO

MNpuBeTcTBUE
yyacTHuKam 19-n MexagyHapogHon
BbICTaBKM «JlecapeBmalu-2022»

Welcome Message to the
participants of the 19th International
Exhibition Lesdrevmash 2022

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the Russian Pellet Council, | would like
to welcome the participants in the 19th edition of the
Lesdrevmash International Exhibition for Machinery,
Equipment and Technology for Logging, Woodworking
and Furniture Industries.

The pellet industry has faced unprecedented challenges
in the last six months and is on a new development path.
Everyone knows that 95% of wood pellets from Russia
were exported to the European Union. But since July 2022
pellets cannot be imported into Europe due to sanctions.
At the moment, logistics chains are being restructured,
new partners are being sought in foreign markets, and the
possibility of using biofuels in the Russian market is being
actively discussed.

We see that the residents of the Russian Pellet Council
have started working with Turkey, South Korea, are look-
ing at other countries and studying supply conditions.
Despite the difficulties, we are confident that the pellet
industry will cope with the new challenges and adapt to
the new business conditions.

Thanks to the organisers of the 19th edition of Lesdrevmash
2022, we have the opportunity to meet on one platform to
discuss the current situation. | am positive that by working
together we will make effective solutions and support the
industry in this difficult time!

I wish all the participants effective work, new projects and
ideas to implement the most ambitious plans.

Alexander Makhonko
Co-Founder
Russian Pellet Council



